
The medical staff of Memorial Medical Center live and work in this community for
many reasons, but we all share a dedication to our patients and the health of this place
we love.  We are reaching out in concern about the surge of COVID cases in our
community due to the Delta variant. This form of COVID is highly contagious and
spreads easily, even causing breakthrough infections in some vaccinated individuals.

In our hospital and clinics, we’re seeing more people sick with COVID, some severely ill
and requiring life support. Regional hospitals are also seeing many cases and are at or
near capacity. This amount of illness is straining our medical resources. The steps we
take to stop the spread are critical to ensuring our own health and the quality of care
available for others.

Now more than ever we need to take important steps to protect ourselves from being
infected, as each person who contacts the Delta variant will infect four others - leading
to a lot of cases in a short amount of time:
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We all wish COVID was over, but for now, we need to come together and do our part to
keep this corner of the world the healthy place we love.

Thanks for your support and help,

MMC Medical Staff

1. Get vaccinated. The COVID vaccine is safe and highly effective against
severe COVID. This is the best way to save yourself from hospitalization or
death from COVID.

2. Wear a mask whenever indoors outside of your home. Masks work to
reduce the spread while we’re doing our important activities of daily life.
This is how our schools and businesses can safely stay open.

3. Stay six feet apart.

4. Wash your hands.

5. Stay home when you’re sick. Isolating during mild cases keeps others safe
and allows you to heal.


